
 

 

Friday 16th December 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your support this term, it’s been a busy one. 
It’s lovely so many of you have joined us on various occasions such as to the church and on 
library visits. We’ve enjoyed seeing you in school more for the Bring Your Grown-up to… 
sessions and I’m sure you’ve found them a positive experience too. The children have been 
working extremely hard and should make the most of the break to recharge and rest, ready 
for new challenges in the spring term.  
 
If you happen to be having a clear-out over Christmas, the EYFS team have asked for any old 
pots, pans, mixing bowls, kitchen utensils, etc. which you would be happy to give to the school 
for our mud kitchen. 
 
Finally, as a staff, we’d like to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and look 
forward to seeing the children return on Monday 9th January.  
 
Best wishes 

 
Mrs V. Farr 
 

 

 

          
 


